
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national 
origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. The HRTPO will 
strive to provide reasonable accommodations and services for 
persons who require special assistance to participate in this public 
involvement opportunity. Contact Matthew Klepeisz, Communications 
Administrator for HRTPO, at (757) 420-8300 for more information. 
Para información en español, llame al (757) 366-4375.

See What’s Next for Crossing  
the Hampton Roads Harbor!

Can’t make the meeting? 
Visit the project website: connectorstudy.org
Contact us at (757) 776-0362 or e-mail connectorstudy@prrbiz.com 
Find us on Facebook at facebook.com/HRTPORegionalConnectorsStudy

Newport News:  
Monday, July 31 
Pearl Bailey Library

Norfolk:  
Tuesday, August 1  
First Baptist Church Lambert’s Point

Portsmouth:  
Wednesday, August 2 
Churchland Branch Library

Suffolk:  
Thursday, August 3 
VDOT Hampton Roads District Office

Transit available to all locations.

Open houses are from 5:30 – 7:30 p.m. 
with presentations at 6 and 7 p.m.

Your input matters! Drop by one of our final four in-person open houses to 

review recommendations for improving travel and connectivity in Hampton 

Roads. Share your insights to inform the long-term vision for balanced 

harbor crossing connections between the Peninsula and Southside.


